
 

CITY OF SEATAC 

 

Call for Bids for 

ICE CREAM PRODUCTS VENDOR 

 

The City of SeaTac is requesting bids for an Ice Cream Products Vendor. 

 

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Parks, Community Programs & Services Department 

by emailing grathe@seatacwa.gov.  Questions regarding this bid should be directed to 

grathe@seatacwa.gov.   

 

Sealed proposals will be accepted until 9:00 a.m., Monday, March 18, 2019. Bids will be opened 

and read aloud by the City Clerk on Monday, March 18, 2019 at 9:15 a.m. in the Riverton Room 

at City Hall. 

 

All proposals shall be mailed or hand delivered to: 

City of SeaTac 

Attn: City Clerk 

4800 S. 188th St. 

SeaTac, WA  98188 

 

For hand delivered bids, please leave your bid at the third floor reception desk. 

 

Bids shall be in a sealed envelope marked: "ICE CREAM PRODUCT VENDOR BID" 

 

To be published in: Seattle Times – Monday, March 4 and Monday, March 11, 2019 

    

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:grathe@seatacwa.gov
mailto:grathe@seatacwa.gov

